
The 2022 St. Louis Award Symposium will take place in Benton 
Hall (17), Rm 102 on the UMSL campus.  The reception 
following the symposium will take place in the Science 
Learning Building (21). Parking will be available in Lot Q, and 
additional parking will be available in Lot P or the West 
parking Garage (52).  A parking permit will be available at the 
symposium if needed.
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